Dear Northwest Families,

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful summer. As we embark on a new school year, we are filled with excitement and anticipation for the great things ahead.

Our theme for this year is **Belief in Growth**. We are committed to fostering an environment where our students can thrive academically and developmentally. Our dedicated teachers and staff are eager to support and challenge your children, helping them to GROW to their full potential.

We are also dedicated to building a strong sense of community within our school. This year, we aim to enhance our connections with our feeder elementary schools and Travelers Rest High School. By working closely with these schools, we hope to create a seamless and supportive educational journey for our students from kindergarten through graduation.

Each year we aim to focus on what is best about our students and Northwest. This year we are incorporating LiveSchool as our Incentive program for the school. This program will focus on highlighting positive behavior, hard work, and good citizenship. We are excited about rolling this program out alongside celebrating student GROWTH!

This year Mrs. Tasha Cisson will serve as our PTA president. As you are interested in volunteering with this group, please do not hesitate to look for her on our Panther Pride night, August, 6th 5:30-7:30.

As always, your involvement and partnership are crucial to our success. We look forward to working together with you to ensure a positive and productive school year for all. Together, we can create a nurturing and stimulating environment where every child has the opportunity to succeed.

Thank you for your continued support and trust. We are excited to embark on this journey together and look forward to a fantastic year ahead.

Warm regards,

Daniel Greene

Principal

Northwest Middle School